
From:  Laurence Shepard 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Copy:  David West 
Sent:  Sun 5/26/2019 9:09 PM 
Subject: Motion to Reduce Single Use Plastic  

Aa citizen of Richmond Hill, I am writing to ask Council members to fully support the 
motion to have staff investigate ways to reduce single use plastic. The use of this plastic 
has created a crisis that needs to be addressed without further delay. I would like to see 
Richmond Hill Council show leadership in this regard. I will be following this issue 
closely. Action needs to be taken. 

Laurence Shepard 

30 Innis Crescent,  

Richmond Hill, Ontario 


